From: Sent:

To:

Don G. Horner [dhorner@fhb.com] Tuesday, January 31, 2012 5:03 PM hsgtestimony@capital.hawaii.gov

Cc: Subject: Kathryn_Matayoshi/SUPT/HIDOE@notes.k12.hi.us

HB2142

LATE TESTIMONY

Dear Chair,

As discussed, the intent of the bill is important and needed. However, I would hope that the needs of public education also be considered in utilizing any excess school lands. A you know, your district is in need of capital funding for quality classrooms. A potential option is the Hawaii Public Lands Corp. which could potentially be a vehicle to the benefit both critical needs. We look forward to working with the legislature to explore options that best use any excess school lands.

Don Horner

At First Hawaiian Bank, we care about the environment. Please consider our planet's limited resources before printing this email.

This email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential information. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error, please contact the sender by replying to this e-mail and delete this e-mail and any attachments from all computers without reading or saving the same in any matter whatsoever.

At First Hawaiian Bank, we care about the environment. Please consider our planet's limited resources before printing this email.

This email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential information. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error, please contact the sender by replying to this e-mail and delete this e-mail and any attachments from all computers without reading or saving the same in any matter whatsoever.